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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 11:22 AM
To: 'BTrommer@waterboards.ca.gov'; 'Njacobsen@waterboards.ca.gov'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: Public Notification for LTCP Case Closure for Ras-Co Manufacturing (Claim 10081, Global ID 

T0600101947; RO0000164)

Bob and Nathan, 
Alameda County wanted to followup on the Public Notification List for the referenced site that is currently out for public 
notification.  As noted previously, Kevin Graves had stated that these would be available through the USTCF.  You are 
both identified in the Notice as being responsible for questions.  Can you forward copies of the lists? 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


